
City of Selden 
City Council meeting minutes 

February 13, 2023 
 
 The Governing Body of the City of Selden met in regular session on Monday, February 
13th, 2023 at the Selden City Office.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Mayor 
Koerperich.  Present were:  Bernie Koerperich, Mayor; Dusty Spresser, Jacque Boultinghouse, 
Steve Rogers, and Danielle Schiltz, Council Persons; Brandi Spresser & David Wachendorfer; 
Leroy Spresser, City Superintendent, and Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk.    
 
 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited at this time. 
 
 The council went over the minutes from the January 16th regular meeting. Steve 
motioned and Dusty seconded to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 
 
 The floor was turned over to Brandi.  She discussed some ideas for the day, July 2nd, of 
the fireworks display.  Some ideas that were brought was having a craft fair, and games.  Jerry 
Kaus would like to have his home open at 102 East Sixth for tours.  Peggy Ritter would like to 
serve food and Molly Wachendorfer would like to help out also.  Brandi will get a committee 
together and bring ideas to the council.  There was also discussion about the fireworks 
ordinance and allowing fireworks discharge later on the 2nd than stated in the ordinance. 
 
 The alarm has been ordered for the sewer.  It cost $75.00. 

 
Chad Zimmerman is still out and will be for 3 months. 

 
 Brandon visited with the owners of the untagged vehicles. 
 
 A date for the spring cleanup was not set yet. 
  
 The council went over the monthly voucher list.  Jackie stated that she had one to add to 
the list to Selden Public Library in the amount of $1,885.70 for the tax distribution.  Jacque 
motioned and Danielle seconded to approve the vouchers and warrants be drawn on the 
Treasury for the same.  The motion carried. 
  
 Jerry Kaus is planning to plant some sweet corn and would like to be able to use the 
roadside park for the CYO to sell it when it is ready.  The council is okay with that. 
 
 The council gave the okay to put some gravel and millings on Fifth street. 
 
 There was discussion about some buildings on property that are in need of being torn 
down.  Leroy stated that he would talk to Gary Vaughn and Gloria Goscha about the buildings 
on their property. 
 
 David left the meeting at 7:25. 
 
 Leroy stated that he will be having surgery on March 10th and will not be able to lift 
anything for six weeks. 
 
  



 There being no further business, Steve motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:32 p.m.   
Danielle seconded, the motion carried and the meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk 


